
Christopher Herrera  
Luxluther5838@gmail.com  
Springfield Oregon  
 
I am a member of Oxford House J.NOONAN in Springfield Oregon.  
 
I am opposed to bill HB 2239.  
The certification process and standards of Oxford House Incorporated should be held 
on equal footing as the NARR certification. 
 
I fully support the Oxford House model and have been a member for over 7 months now 
. The way we live and the way we are reprogrammed living in Oxford House is 
something i have never experienced. My life has changed in so many positive ways that 
only living in Oxford House could have done for myself. I have tried many programs and 
not been this successful, happy, or at peace with my life starting over and getting life 
right again.  I am truly grateful for Oxford House incorporated and hope it will be held on 
equal terms as the NARR certification.   
 
Thank you, 
Christopher Herrera  
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